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Regulatory Update 
Vietnam – Additional EMC tests required from 5th May 2014 

 
The new Circular 05/2014/TT-BTTTT issued by Vietnamese Type Approval Authority MIC 

(Ministry of Information and Communications) will come into effect on 5th May 2014. 

 
Under this Circular, all RF transmitters between 9kHz to 400GHz with power greater than 

60mW will be subject to additional test to the Vietnamese EMC standard QCVN 

18:2010/BTTTT (in accordance to EN 300 339:1998, IEC 61000-4). 
  

This new Circular will replace the Circular No. 20/2011/TT-BTTTT July 1, 2011, Circular 

31/2011/TT-BTTTT October 31, 2011, and Circular 32/2011/TT-BTTTT October 31, 2011. 
 

MIC has not issued any official notification on whether products previously approved will 

need to be re-approved under QCVN 18:2010/BTTTT though it is expected that existing 
Approvals will remain valid until their expiry. PCS will keep following up on this and further 

details will follow accordingly. 

 
For additional information on the above article please contact: 

 
Miss Di Dai 
Email: di@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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